
 

 

22 March 2021  
 
 
Julie Hemming 
fyi-request-14834-c00b8b31@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Kia ora Julie, 
 
Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: 8149087 (OIR: 2021-195) 
 
I refer to your information request we received on 3 March 2021 for the following in relation to 
International Woman’s Day on 8 March 2021: 
 
What percentage of Council employees are paid at or over the midpoint/median of the 
salary range for their particular role? and 
 
What percentage of those Council employees paid at or over their set 
midpoint/median identify as female? 
 
Council response regarding your request 
 
Currently 45% of employees are paid at or above the median for their particular role. Of those, 
58% employees identify as female. Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
 
 
Ngā mihi  
 

 
 
Dianne Andrew 
Organisational Development Manager  
Te Kaihautū mo te Hunga Mahi 
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